





HELP WANTED
NOTICE – Please take notice that one position for Deputy Sheriff of Pendleton County, West Virginia, is available. Applications for this position may be obtained from the County Clerk’s Office located on the first floor of the Pendleton County Court House, Franklin, West Virginia. Applications must be completed and returned to the County Clerk’s Office by 4:30 PM, January 30th 2025.

